
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 6/20/2014 12:51:12 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov) (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); 

Barnsdale, Andrew (andrew.barnsdale@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(andrew.barnsdale@cpuc.ca.gov); jzr@cpuc.ca.gov (jzr@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: MID Draft Resolution For Merced Falls Transaction 

Maiy Jo, Andrew and Jason, 

I just wanted to give you a schedule update on the Merced Falls transaction. MID is planning 
to present the transaction resolution to its Board on July 1. The latest version we have of that 
resolution is the one I sent you two weeks ago. I understand MID is still interested in any 
feedback you may have on their CEQA path (Notice of Exemption). We have told MID that 
the CPUC has not expressed any CEQA concerns, but will not make any commitments in 
advance of PG&E's Section 851 filing. MID may contact you directly to discuss their 
plans/process. 

PG&E is planning to file its Section 851 application in late July and we are still interested in 
meeting with you in advance of that filing if your schedule can accommodate such a meeting. 
Just let me know if you want to meet. 

Thanks again for your input and we look forward to further discussions on this asset sale. 

Erik 

973-4464 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
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Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 2:20 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); Barnsdaie, Andrew 
(andrew.barnsdale@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jzr@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: MID Draft Resolution For Merced Falls Transaction 

Mary Jo, Andrew and Jonathan, 

Attached is the confidential, draft resolution prepared by MID regarding the proposed Merced 
Falls transaction for consideration by MID's Board. In particular, see the section regarding 
CEQA which outlines MID's plan to pursue a notice of exemption. Please let me know if you 
have any significant concerns with MID's conclusions. 

PG&E is still interested in meeting with you in advance of our §851 application to discuss the 
transaction in more detail. Let me know if you are interested in such a briefing and if so, what 
days would work best for your schedule. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 
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